
PALM BEACH COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF AIRPORTS 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

RFP #PB 23-6  
PARKING FACILITIES MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT 
AT THE PALM BEACH INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 
Palm Beach County, the operator of the Palm Beach International Airport (PBI), is seeking 
qualified firms or individuals to respond to Request For Proposals (RFP) No. PB 23-6, to 
operate and manage the public parking facilities at PBI, which include the long-term, short-
term, premium and economy public parking facilities, and flight crew parking, and 
associated courtesy shuttle transportation services provided to passengers requiring 
transportation to and from the Airport’s remote public parking facilities. 
 
The RFP documents will be available on or about February 27, 2023, at which time they 
may be downloaded from the County’s Vendor Self-Service (VSS) website at 
https://pbcvssp.co.palm-beach.fl.us/webapp/vssp/AltSelfService. There will be a 
mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference on March 29, 2023, and Proposals will be due on 
April 19, 2023, unless otherwise noted in the RFP package or a subsequent amendment. 
Contact information for this RFP can be found below:  
 
Department of Airports 
846 Palm Beach International Airport 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406-1470 
Telephone: (561) 471-7403 
Email: properties@pbia.org 
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